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CIRCULAR TO ALL PARENTS
REF: EFTIA/CIR-098/2020-21 21/07/2020

Dear parent,

Kindly note the instructions from ADEK and guidelines for parents, in the policy
attached, regarding the re-opening of schools after Summer vacation.

The school has received guidelines and criteria from ADEK for physical schooling,
based on which the school has selected ALTERNATING DAY MODEL,
considering the analysis of our physical capacity and social distancing
requirements.

According to this model, students of KG to Grade 8 will be grouped into 2
alternating day shifts per week. (They will continue with 2 days of physical
schooling and 3 days of distance learning).

Students of Grade 9 to 12 will continue will physical schooling on all days.
Detailed schedule of re-opening will be informed through the school website,
school portal, Google classroom and email on or before 15th August 2020.

Kindly note that the information provided here are subject to change at any time
based in the directives from ADEK.

A form will be sent regarding details for school bus users. All parents who plan to
avail school bus facility for their ward are requested to submit the form attached to
the respective class teacher on or before 27th July 2020. Kindly go through the
transport policies carefully.

Attachments: 1. ADEK — Private school Reopening Policies and Guidelines.

2. ADEK- Parents Guide to school reopening
3. Transport form

Regards
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